R.H.FLEET
560 SAN GORGONIO STREET
SAN D1EGO 6, CGALIFORNIA

15 January 1947

Dear Colonel:

Thanks immensely for your nice letter of 30
December with the copy of the N.C.R., Factory News,
which I have carefully read, I shall have to adopt
your pronunciation of the word "carillon" as, accord-
ing to Webster's International, it is backed by six
of the seven authorities shown.

The information and advice you give me is
sound sense and, after making a copy for my guidance,
I shall send it to Amon Carter, who is giving the
Carillon to Culver and is considering ome also for
the Will Roger's lemorial at Fort Worth.

Best regards to you and Mrs. Deeds.
Yours, faithfully,

Re He Fleet

Colonel Edward A. Deeds
20 Exchange Place :
New York 5§, Hew York
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